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Rob McDonald

From: LLFA Planning
Sent: 19 September 2023 14:08
To: Rob McDonald
Subject: RE: Planning application P/FUL/2023/05051

Hello Rob, 
Sorry I forgot to include the following message in my previous email with regards to the above applica�on. The 
proposed development is located within an EA source protec�on zone 3. The applicant is proposing infiltra�on-
based SuDS and as such I thought you might want to run these proposals by the Environment Agency (if you haven’t 
already) to see if they have any comments. 
 
However you will see that from the point of view of the LLFA we have no objec�ons to these proposals and just ask 
that you include our regular condi�ons. 
 
Many thanks 
Rob Hanson. 
 
 
Rob Hanson  

 

Flood Risk Engineer 
Place Services  
Dorset Council 

01305 221838  

dorsetcouncil.gov.uk 

   

 
 
 
From: Rob McDonald <rob.mcdonald@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 19, 2023 1:57 PM 
To: LLFA Planning <llfaplanning@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk> 
Subject: Automatic reply: Planning application P/FUL/2023/05051 
 

Thank you for your email. I am out of the office until 20 September 2023 and will endeavour to respond to 
your email as soon as I can upon my return. Please be aware emails will not be read in my absence. 
If your enquiry is urgent please contact Development Services on 01305 251010 or email: 
planningnorth@dorsetcouncil.gov.uk  


